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Comments: Just the removal of numerous trees is disturbing.  If we are conCerned with the environment, we

should be planting more trees, not removing them.  Couple that with adding more parking  to encourage more

trampling of this pristine environment.  Adding sewage, noise, more people could disturb the nearby animals, the

lake water quality, etc.  An environmental impact report should be required, at the minimum.  And why so little

time to afford the local community to weigh in?

 

This is a part of Montana that should be protected and preserved.  Just look around to other parts of the country

that have allowed this type of tourist business to proceed.  Before long, the land looks very different.  


